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August 22, 1985

Mr. Gary Chavez

Berry Energy, Inc.

1019 8th St., Suite 301
Golden, CO 80401

Re: West Fork Unit
Washington County, Colorado

‘Dear Sir;

On August 7, 1985 Mechanical Integrity Tests were conducted on
your water injection wells in the West Fork Unit. Of the five
wells tested, three met our pressure test portion of the MIT
requirements. They are the West Fork Unit #2, West Fork Unit
#12, and West Fork Unit #16. Please submit your completed
well integrity forms for the three wells as soon as possible.
The West Fork Unit #4 and West Fork Unit #8 failed our test
and require remedial action. We will allow you to continue
injection into these wells as long as measures to correct the
problems are undertaken in the near future. We will contact
you to confirm your schedule for repairs. Upon completion of
the remedial work we wish to be notified by Sundry Notice of
the problems found and the actions taken to rectify the situ-
ation. If a delay should occur in which remedial action is
postponed for an indeterminate time we should be contacted
immedibtely to determine subsequent requirements. In addition,
once repairs have been finalized please notify us so we can
schedule another mechanical integrity test.

Also during my August 7th inspection, we were unable to obtain
an acceptable pressure test on the Centennial Landaker #1, West
Fork Field. This situation needs to be resolved. Injection
may continue on a temporary basis with the stipulations that
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by September 30, 1985:
1) An application is submitted
2) A satisfactory mechanical integrity test is performed

3) All back Form 14 reports are submitted from the time
injection commenced

Failure to comply with any of the stipulations will warrant
shutting the well in until our requirements are met.

If you have any questions or need clarification as to what we
require, please feel free to contact me or Ed DiMatteo.

Very truly yours,

L Botbeorssy

Larry Robbins
Petroleum Engineer
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